| Te Kawa Mataaho
Public Service Commission

2 April 2024

Official Information Request
Our Ref: OIA 2024-0069

| refer to your official information request received on 26 March 2024 where you asked for:

“Public Service FTE numbers for the inspectors and regulatory officers occupation group,
excluding Department of Corrections and Inland Revenue Department inspectors and
regulatory officers, since 2007”.

Information being released

Pleasefind outlined inthe below table, Public Service FTE data for inspectors and regulatory officers
by number and percentage, excluding Department of Corrections and Inland Revenue Department
inspectors and regulatory officers, since 2007.

Year FTE number % Total FTE
2007 3,260 7.75%
2008 3,278 7.52%
2009 3,508 7.85%
2010 3,542 7.95%
2011 3,616 8.30%
2012 3,530 8.14%
2013 3,510 7.89%
2014 3,703 8.18%
2015 3,401 7.50%
2016 3,490 7.61%
2017 3,874 8.20%
2018 4,587 9.22%
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2019 4,442 8.44%
2020 5,050 8.84%
2021 5,324 8.71%
2022 5,614 9.30%
2023 5,620 8.90%
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact

Ministerial.Services@publicservice.govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or

freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) on the Te Kawa

Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website.

Yours sincerely

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission





